ΥΠΟΥΡΓΕΙΟ ΠΑΙΔΕΙΑΣ ΚΑΙ ΠΟΛΙΤΙΣΜΟΥ ΔΙΕΥΘΥΝΣΗ ΜΕΣΗΣ ΕΚΠΑΙΔΕΥΣΗΣ ΚΡΑΤΙΚΑ ΙΝΣΤΙΤΟΥΤΑ ΕΠΙΜΟΡΦΩΣΗΣ

ΤΕΛΙΚΕΣ ΕΝΙΑΙΕΣ ΓΡΑΠΤΕΣ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΕΙΣ **ΣΧΟΛΙΚΗ ΧΡΟΝΙΑ 2010-2011**

Μάθημα: Αγγλικά Επίπεδο: 2 (Ενήλικες)

Διάρκεια: 2:00 ώρες Υπ. Καθ.:_____

Ημερομηνία: **26 Μαΐου 2011**

Βαθμός: _____ ΟΝΟΜΑΤΕΠΩΝΥΜΟ ΜΑΘΗΤΗ/ΤΡΙΑΣ:

ΤΟ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΤΙΚΟ ΔΟΚΙΜΙΟ ΑΠΟΤΕΛΕΙΤΑΙ ΑΠΟ ΠΕΝΤΕ (5) ΣΕΛΙΔΕΣ

PART I : COMPOSITION

(20 marks)

Write a composition of about 120 words on ONE of the following topics.

1. What did you do last Sunday?

2. My Town / Village.

PART II : READING COMPREHENSION

Read the following text carefully and do ALL the exercises that follow.

It was a dark winter evening in the year 1891. It was too cold and rainy to play outside. James A. Naismith, a sports teacher at an American school, tried to think what to do with his students. They were bored! He looked around the gym for ideas.

There were two old fruit baskets on the floor in the corner of the gym. He jumped up and said: "I've got it! What a wonderful idea! Let's take a basket and hang it on the wall. Here, kids, throw the ball into the basket. Hurray! I invented a new game. I'll call it basketball!"

That same night he invented a set of rules for the game. He decided on two teams-five players in each. The players scored points for each ball they threw into the basket. The students loved the game.

Soon Naismith's new game was one of the most popular all over the United States of America. Men and women, boys and girls played this new ball game. Today, people all over the world love basketball. Many like playing the game. Others like going to basketball games at stadiums or watching it on TV.

A. Answer the following questions according to the text.	(5×2=10 marks)
1. What season was it?	
2. Why were the students bored?	
3. What did James A. Naismith invent?	
4. How was the game played?	
5. Where do people like to watch basketball?	

B. Say whether the statements are TRUE or FALSE.				(4x1=4 marks)		
1. Naismith was	a teacher at	an American Scho	ool.			
2. The first bask	tets were fruit	baskets.				
3. Many years la	ater, people i	nvented rules for b	asketball.			
4. Only men pla	yed the new	game.				
C. Find the opp	oosites of th	e following words	in the text.	(3x1=3 marks)		
1. sunny	¥					
2. old	≠					
3. hated	¥					
D. Find words	/phrases in t	he text which hav	/e a similar meaning	to: (3X1=3 marks)		
1. very	=					
2. fantastic	=					
3. a lot	=					
PART III : US	E OF ENGLI	SH		(50 MARKS)		
A. Choose the	correct ans	ver to complete th	ne sentences.	(10×1=10 marks)		
1. This is the	day of	my life.				
(a) happy (b) happier	(c) happiest				
2. He is very ricl	h. He	to work.				
(a) hasn't (b) mustn't	(c) doesn't have				
3. lf l r	nore time, I v	ould help you.				
(a) had ((b) have	(c) has				
4. Tom	in a hotel las	t year.				
(a) work	(b) worked	(c) has worked				
5. Puty	your coat. It's	cold today.				
(a) on	(b) off	(c) at				
6. He speaks Fr	ench well	he lived in Fra	nce for many years.			
(a) so	(b) but	(c) because				

- 7. Do you eat _____ chocolate?
- (a) many (b) much (c) few
- 8. My sister likes _____ computer games.
 - (a) to play (b) play (c) playing
- 9. We always go shopping _____ Friday.
 - (a) on (b) in (c) at
- 10. They went _____ yesterday. They stayed at home.
 - (a) noone (b) nothing (c) nowhere

B. Write questions for the underlined answers in these sentences. (5×2=10 marks)

1.	
	My father is <u>forty years old</u> .
2.	
	Tom likes listening to jazz music.
3.	
	She saw Mary <u>last night</u> .
4.	
	I want two bottles of water.
5.	
	They live <u>in Nicosia</u> .

C. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

(10×2=20 marks)

- 1. They (1) _____ (go) to Greece for holidays last year.
- 2. We (2) _____ (have) this house since 2006.
- 3. If he is tired, he (3) _____ (stay) home.
- 4. Tom (4) _____ (wash) the car when I (5) _____(see) him.
- 5. Listen! They (6) ______ (sing) our song.
- 6. Helen (7) _____ (sleep) while her mother (8) _____ (cook).
- 7. My brother (9) _____ (do) his homework in the afternoon.
- 8. They (10) _____ (watch) TV now.

D. Complete the sentence. Us					-	the first (5×2 – 10 marks)
1. Nicosia is not	as big as L	ondon. (th	an)			
London					_Nicosia.	
2. My mother cle	eans the ho	use every o	day. (cleane	ed)		
The house				e\	very day.	
3. Tom finished	his homewo	ork and the	n he went to	o the park. (ha	d)	
Tom			befo	re he went to t	he park.	
4. I don't have m	noney; I wor	n't buy that	house. (bu	ıy)		
I				if I had	money.	
5. They started I	earning Eng	glish two ye	ears ago. (b	een)		
They				for tw	/o years.	
PART IV : VOC	ABULARY					(10 MARKS)
A. Complete the	e gaps witl	h the corre	ect form of	the words in b	orackets.	(5×1=5 marks)
1. This film is		I c	an't watch i	. (bore)		
2. Her father is a famous (music)						
3. Tom drives		(c	areful)			
4. What's the		betw	een an exar	m and a test?.	(different))
5. It is difficult to make the right (decide)						
B. Use words from the box to complete the sentences below. There are two extra words which you don't have to use. (5×1=5 marks)						
	,					
frightened	square	capital	excited	teenagers	nurse	between
1	believ	e that their	parents dor	n't understand	them.	
2. The supermarket is the bank and the hotel.						
3. My sister wants to be a when she finishes school.						
4. There are a lot of shops near the						
5. I was	5. I was because I heard footsteps in the kitchen.					